Debra Thompson

From: Lina <lina.kotsoeva@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 2:31 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Make masks mandatory

Hi,

I was informed by other members of the community that the city counsel is considering a mask mandate.
I think masks should be mandatory and enforced in all indoor environments for adults- there is a
mountain of research that supports that mask wearing slows the spread of COVID. Alaska cases are
increasing and the infrastructure of our health care in Petersburg is not equipped to handle an outbreak.
Mask wearing indoors is the best prevention,

Thanks for your time and consideration,
Lina Kotsoeva

Sent from my iPhone



